
Town of Somers  

Board of Selectmen 

Legal Notice  

 

 

The Somers Board of Selectmen on August 4, 2022 adopted an Ordinance entitled “Trespassing 

Ordinance”. The Ordinance prohibits trespassing on specific Town properties as set forth in the 

ordinance at specific times of the day. This notice is only a summary of the Ordinance and is 

being published in summary form for the benefit of the public, solely for the purposes of 

information, summarization and explanation. This notice does not represent the intent of the 

legislative body of the Town of Somers for any purpose. 

A Full Copy of the Trespass Ordinance can be found in the Town Clerks Office. 

 

Dated at Somers, Connecticut this Wednesday, August 17, 2022 

 

      Board of Selectmen 

      Tim Keeney, First Selectmen 

 

To be published: Friday, August 19, 2022 

 

Ordinance Effective Date: September 3, 2022  


